
11r. Jerry D. Rose 	 9/5/04 
27 EAmiot 3t., 
Fredonia, N.Y. 14063 

Dear 11r. Rose, 

Thanks for your letter of the 2d and ite enclosures. 
While my ago and impaired health make it impossible for me to becoile involved 

in what is not directly related to my work, and the kind of research you enclose 
is not (which does not mean that :it is riot of value to others), you arse quite 
welcome to come any time you are near. 

And see anything you want to ace. But this means you have to be able to 
id ,ratifyit, beeauo I hwe prr-Ivrvied all the rt..,erds received under FOIA excetI 
as I received thou. This in essential to ultimete archival demait. 

We are about an hour from Washington. I'm gone until 10130 a.m. every morning, 
therapy, but most days I'm home the rest of the day. 

If and whoa you come, let me know to be certain it does not conflict with 
any medical or other need, and I'll thou give you instructions. 

It in an easy drive, with dual highway all the way e_cept for less than the last 
ten minutes. 

Good luck with your project. 

Sincerely, 

rold Weisberg 


